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“Bring the Power” 

A fantastic opportunity was given to 14 children in Key Stage Two 

who attended a School Festival Day at Walsall University Campus 

to participate in a range of events. The children took part in 

wheelchair basketball, dance, mine, racket ball and inclusive 

boxing. We had a very special guest join us, Perry the Bull. It was 

a memorable day, and the staff and children thoroughly enjoyed the event.   

 

Years 5 and 6 Cross Country  

Many will have memories of Cross Country at school! It is a challenging 

long distance event. 2.5km at Summerhill Secondary School. We 

entered a boys and girls team of 6 children each. Our girls scored 883 

and our boys 882. The girls’ team came 11th and the boys’ team 9th, 

Glynne came 10th out of 33 schools that entered in Dudley. A superb 

effort by both teams. A special well done to Mila who came 3rd out of 

205 participants. 

 

Year 6 High 5 Netball League  

Glynne B v Maidensbridge 3-0 

Glynne A v Glynne B 6-0 

Glynne A v Straits 20-0  

Some excellent netball played from both teams. Keep it up!  

 

Year 6 Girls Football League  

It has been a busy half term for some of our Year 6 girls, many 
representing school in both football and netball. The squad have had two 
tournaments at Summerhill and a league event playing Maidensbridge, 
Fairhaven and Church of the Ascension. Mr Bennett is pleased with the 
improvements the girls are making each week. It is great to see so many 
girls playing. Keep up the enthusiasm girls and thank you to Mr. Bennett 
for his efforts with both the boys and girl squads.  

 

SEND KS1 Mini Penthalon  

Mrs. Parker and Mrs. Tomkins took 10 KS1 children to participate in a range of 

multi skills activities. The fundamental skills included: running, target throwing, 

jumping and fencing. A great inclusive event enjoyed by all.  

 

 



 

Year 4 TOP UP Swimming Sessions 

Some children in Year 4 have been working on their swimming skills 

this half term. The aim of the TOP UP swimming sessions; to build 

confidence in the water, learn about water safety and achieve 25m 

independently. Great resilience, determination and effort has been 

shown by the children.  

 

 

Child and Parent Yoga Workshops  

A huge thank you for the positive response to our child and parent yoga workshops. The uptake 

and feedback has been really positive. It was such a lovely opportunity for you to connect with 

your child and take some time to learn some yoga skills to take away and do at home. Emily who 

leads our afterschool club enjoyed teaching you all and we will be looking to offer further 

opportunities in the future.  

 

 

 

 

Have a happy half term! Keep active! Mrs. Gordon 


